
                                                                                                                  
 
November 25, 2024 
 
Dear Friends of the Fife/Milton Community: 
 
We are writing on behalf of the Fife High School Scholarship Foundation and the Fife High School Booster Club to 
request your help in supporting students. 
 
On Saturday, March 29th, 2025, we will be hosting our annual “it’s for the kids” dinner and auction. This year’s 
theme is Saddle Up Fife!!  The purpose of this event is to raise money to support a wide variety of school and student 
programs including academic scholarships, field trips, student services, clubs and athletics, new technology, library 
resources and academic programs.  These donations are critical to maintain and enhance the overall excellence that 
we have come to expect at Fife High School.    
 
We are again seeking support from the community and other businesses in the form of donations for our upcoming 
event.  Please consider donating goods, services, or cash to ensure that our auction is a great success.  All donors will 
receive recognition in auction materials.  We are a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit and all donations are tax deductible 
as allowed by law.  The nonprofit registration number is 91-1867991. 
   

• Cash or product donations may be sent to address below, checks payable to Fife Booster Club 
Fife High School Booster Club   Donations requiring Physical Address, please use 
PO Box 1166        OR  5616 20th St E 
Milton, WA  98354     Tacoma, WA  98424 
 

• Cash donations may also be made online  
https://square.link/u/wv0TFdwT 

 

• For auction donation options, please see the attached form.  To arrange for your donation of goods 
and services, please contact: 

Bobbie de la Cruz, Auction Chair 
fhsboosterauction@gmail.com   

 
Thank you in advance for your support of the Fife High School Booster Club and the Fife High School Scholarship 
Foundation.  Please remember these groups as you consider your charitable contributions for the 2024-25 school 
year.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kevin Ringus     

Kevin Ringus      
President      
Fife High School Booster Club &  Fife High School Scholarship Foundation 

FIFE HIGH SCHOOL 
BOOSTER CLUB & 
SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION 
5616 20th Street East 
Tacoma, Washington 98424 
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